
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PGL Marchants Hill -    Monday 24 June – Wednesday 26 June 2024 
 
The PGL Marchants Hill Outdoor pursuits centre in Surrey offers excellent facilities for school groups and after very 
successful trip last year we are planning to run another trip in June 2024. 
 
Dates:  Monday 24 June 2024 – Wednesday 26 June 2024 
 
Details:  Pupils will have the opportunity to participate in a range of activities including climbing, canoeing, raft 
building, Paddle Boarding and abseiling along with evening activities aimed at developing team building and leadership 
skills. 
 
Cost: The cost of the trip will be £370.00 (including £80.00 non-refundable deposit).  This will include transport to 
and from the centre, accommodation, all food and equipment and expert tuition for the week. 
 
Please be aware that NO music players or mobile phones can be taken on the trip. 
 
This trip is limited to 50 places which will be secured on a ‘first come first served’ basis. A non-refundable deposit of 
£80.00 is required to secure a place for your child on this trip. 
  
Whilst on a residential trip, we are all ambassadors of our school and high standards of behaviour are expected.  If your 
child’s behaviour at school prior to this trip suggests that he/she will be unable to conform to these requirements then 
his/her suitability to take part on the trip will be reviewed. 
 
Please pay online. To activate your School Gateway account all you need is your email address and mobile number that 
the school holds on record for you. Visit the website: www.schoolgateway.com and click on ‘New User.’  You will receive 
a text message with a PIN number.  Use this PIN to log into School Gateway. Alternatively, if you have a smartphone, 
please download School Gateway from your app store (Android and iPhone).  The app shows the same information as 
the website 
 
The remaining instalments are due by the following dates: - 
£75.00 – 1st February 2024 
£75.00 – 1st March 2024 
£70.00 - 1st April 2024 
£70.00 – 1st May 2024 
 
Parents in receipt of certain benefits may be entitled to the remission of course fees for this trip.  Please contact Mrs 
Columbine in the Finance Office for more information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr D Ball 
 
Physical Education Teacher 
 



 
 
PGL Marchants Hill – Monday 24 June 2024 – Wednesday 26 June 2024 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the PGL trip. 
 
� I have paid the deposit online 
 
Pupil’s name: ……………………………………………...…………………………………………………... Form: ………………………………………………….
  
 
Parent/Carer signature: …………………...………...………………………………………………….  Date: …………………...................................... 
 


